EDISTO BEACH VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT MEETING
July 24, 2014

Everyone stood and said the “Pledge of Allegiance”. There were no new members or guest. The food
was blessed and President Bobby Youmans & Chief Denney Conley were thanked for the food.

Jimmy Culclasure gave the financial reports and a copy was available for any who wanted one.

Jeanine Rhodes made a motion that was seconded by Chris that the minutes of the last meeting be
approved as written.

Get in touch with Chief Conley if you are interested in taking the next first responder class. CPR is
required before taking this class.

First responder medical bag are being ordered. Anyone without accountaility tags should go to the fire
department to get their picture taken. Light weight blue jackets with EBFD emblem and volunteer are
being ordered for the fall. Helmets are on order.

Cameron got the news letter out and it is getting good response.

Police Chief Brothers and Fire Chief Conley are setting up the “Edisto Beach Marine Rapid Response”
boat. Please fill out an application if you are interested as they are recruiting team members. We need
additional funding for safety and rescue gear such as rescue hooks, life jackets for clients, dry gear
bags, flashlights, throw rope, water proof binoculars and other small items. Marion Whaley made a
motion that we approve $2500.00 for this. Mike Kelly seconded the motion which passed. Jeanine
asked who is available to respond now. George Brothers, Chief Coffee, Chief Conley and Daniel Seal
are available.

October volunteer picnic for family day and recruiting new members was discussed. We have to decide
when and where and what to eat.

Chief Conley is working on a flyer on safety information for Edisto home renters and asked for help on
creating the flyer.

Butch Heaton wants be be an associate member only. Chief Conley made a motion that we spent $75
to $100 on a plaque for him. Marion Whaley seconded the motion which carried.

President and Chief notes along with other information was available on the agenda which was
available to all attending the meeting.

Iris Hill made a motion that was seconded by Mike Kelly that we adjourn.




